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Friday 16™ July 2021
Dear EYFS, Y1, Y2, Y3 and Y4 Parents and Carers,

We are looking forward to seeing you at your child’s Sports Day on the following days:

EYFS Thursday 22nd July
Year 1 and Year 2 Wednesday 21st July
Year 3 and Year 4 Tuesday 20th July

Each of these sports days will be taking place on the meadow, behind the vicarage (Fr David's
garden).

Despite government restrictions lifting, we are still bound by our local authority’s COVID risk
assessment and, sadly, can only invite one adult per child into school to this event.

We are really pleased that this event can still go ahead as many schools have had to cancel their
sports day. Please respect the one person rule, as it would be a shame to turn parents away at the
gate. It should still be an exciting day for all. Feel free to share videos and pictures beyond.

Looking forward to seeing you on your child’s sports day. Please arrive at the vicarage gate at 9:30. If
you have any questions, please ring the office.

Sincerely,

Ms Martin
Deputy Headteacher
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